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Subject: Opposi�on to House Bill 3075 

 

I am wri�ng to express my strong opposi�on to House Bill 3075, which seeks to impose 
restric�ons on my cons�tu�onal right to keep and bear arms. As a law-abiding ci�zen, I believe 
this bill is an unnecessary infringement on my Second Amendment rights and will do litle to 
enhance public safety while unfairly penalizing responsible gun owners. 

 

The right to self-defense and personal protec�on is fundamental, and further restric�ons on 
firearm ownership only serve to hinder those who obey the law, while criminals con�nue to 
ignore such regula�ons. Instead of placing addi�onal burdens on responsible gun owners, I urge 
you to focus on enforcing exis�ng laws and addressing the root causes of crime, such as mental 
health issues and illegal firearm trafficking. 

 

House Bill 3075 does not reflect the values of responsible gun ownership and personal liberty 
that many of your cons�tuents hold dear. I respec�ully ask that you oppose this bill and protect 
the rights of law-abiding ci�zens like myself. Please stand against legisla�on that restricts our 
cons�tu�onal freedoms and instead support measures that enhance safety without 
compromising our rights. 

 

Thank you for your �me and considera�on. I appreciate your service to our state and look 
forward to your response on this cri�cal issue. 
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Sincerely, 

Lee Womack 

 

 


